
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday, 19 November 2021 

Hello Parents and Carers 

The weather forecast is set for the temperature to drop over the weekend so 

please make sure children are dressed appropriately with winter coats—please 

make sure all clothing is named. 

 

Reminder that ALL parents should still be wearing a face covering when entering the school grounds 

(please note School office is still closed) and to stay behind the yellow lines when dropping off your 

children (if you need to communicate with the class teacher this should be done through email or 

phone call). 

If a child has any symptoms of Covid 19 they must have a PCR test (not a lateral flow test) and stay at home until 

they have a negative result. 

Deadline for your 

framed Christmas 

photo order is 

Thursday 25th 

Thank you for all your 

sponsored welly walk money 

so far—we have raised over a 

whopping £600 

Celebrating BBC 

Children in Need—

thank you for all 

your donations 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Neve is Star 

Learner this week. 

She has really 

improved her focus 

and her work is 

always a pleasure 

to read. 

All of Year 3 are Star Learners for 

adapting well to change and 

welcoming all visitors 

Brigitte is star learner this week for 

her hard work at editing her story. 

She has taken advice into account 

and has corrected and improved 

her writing. Great job, Brigitte!  

Star Learner this week is Alfie for his 
perseverance with his Reading. We 
are proud of the progress he is 
making, his confidence is growing 
and he is starting to believe in his 
ability. Well done Alfie!  

Prisha is Star 

Learner for her 

consistent good 

work and behaviour 

and being a great 

role model for year 

5. 

Wow Freddie is our Star 
Learner this week for being 
more confident and using his 
words more and more each 
day. Well done Freddie keep it 
up.  

Sophia is Star Learner for her 

improved her phonic skills and 

using this knowledge in her 

writing. 
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Every Monday in the 

School Assembly we will 

be focusing on a different 

role model each week 

using our beautiful new 

‘Little People, Big Dreams’ 

books in the library.  So 

our  OUTSTANDING 

PERSON OF THE WEEK for 

22nd November is:  

Audrey Hepburn 

Born in Belgium, Audrey 

Hepburn grew up in the 

Netherlands and then went 

to London to study dance . 

Audrey went on to become 

one of the most iconic actors 

of all time. During 

retirement UNICEF asked 

her to become their 

Goodwill Ambassador raising 

awareness of children who 

needed food, clean water 

and medicine. 

OUTSTANDING PERSON OF THE WEEK 
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Featherstone Wood Primary School 
Featherston Road, Stevenage, Herts. SG2 9PP 
Tel: 01438 235550  

Featherstone Wood Calendar 
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Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

22 23 24 25 26 

29 30 1 2 3 

November 2021 

Swimming 

Years 4&6 
 Inset Day 

Occasional 

Day 

December 2021 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

6 7 8 9 10 

13 14 15 16 17 

20 21 22 23 24 School 

Finishes 

Xmas Raffle 

draw 


